Auburn School Booster Group Raising Funds for Band Uniforms

(KLZA)-- During last weeks Auburn School Board meeting Jamie Victor, Vice President of the Fine Arts Boosters met with the Board.

Victor provided information on the organizations activities and the programs they are supporting.

One of their major projects is to raise funds for new band uniforms. Discussion was held on various ways to raise the funds needed for uniforms.

Board members also approved a resolution honoring National Mentoring Month during the meeting.

Many Signals Communications